From:

Sent: 02 May 2021 19:24

To:

Subject: Environmental Health.

Dear thank you for your paperwork to fill in..

I do admit to signing the said petition, but i find the wording rather strange.

I do not remember seeing the wording of the petition ,which i believe was sent

to you. Although on occasions there is an odour from the Hospital Catering

but i would not call it foul. Muck spreading on the fields now that IS foul.

i would think that possibly people living behind it would find the smell different

than i do.I will not be completing the paperwork as i do not agree from my

point of view. Do you require the paperwork sent back to you?

Yours Sincerely



Virus-free. www.avast.com